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Dear Parents,  

 

I hope you have all had a very happy Easter break.  

 

I am writing to inform you of the Year 6 rehearsal schedule for the first half of term, in 

preparation for the production of ‘Wind in the Willows’ which is Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 

19th & Thursday 20th June in the Powell Theatre.  

 

I have extended the after school rehearsal times until 4.45pm on Tuesday and Thursday, as 

we have a limited time to prepare the play due to the French trip.  

 

Please can the following children be available to attend rehearsals in St David’s Hall starting 

today: 

 

Tuesday 30th April 

Oliver Simmons, Isabel Andrade, Nishant Hanasoge, Ava Garlick, Iris Pizii, Evie Brown, Grace 

Watts, Evie Dorise, Eleanor Windsor–Collins, Florence Jefferson, Kitty Rogers, Lola Vaughan, 

William Cripps, Hugo Lively, Scarlett Skerrett, Rob Yeo.  

 

Thursday 2nd May 

Grace Watts, Evie Dorise, Eleanor Windsor–Collins, Ava Garlick, Nishant Hanasoge, Isabel 

Andrade, Evie Brown, Noah Lewis, Alex Essenhigh, Scarlett Skerrett, Rob Yeo, Heidi White, 

Logan Sinclair, Joe Stanley, Tom Bevan, Toby Whitehouse 

 

Tuesday 7th May 

Ava Garlick, Nishant Hanasoge, Isabel Andrade, Evie Brown, Noah Lewis, Alex Essenhigh, 

Scarlett Skerrett, Rob Yeo, Scarlet Mann, Stripey Hughes, Isabelle Stevens, Oliver Simmons, 

Max Denny, Esme Yorke, Oliver Vernon, Isabel Gardiner, Fifi Preston, Livvy McGrath, Lydia 

Stanley, Cathleenmae Bernabe–Harris, Sophie Jones, Hannah Kuriakose, Emily Legge, 

Phoebe Matthews.  

 

Thursday 9th May 

Oliver Simmons, Isabel Andrade, Nishant Hanasoge, Ava Garlick, Iris Pizii, Evie Brown, Grace 

Watts, Evie Dorise, Eleanor Windsor–Collins, Florence Jefferson, Kitty Rogers, Lola Vaughan, 

William Cripps, Hugo Lively, Scarlett Skerrett, Rob Yeo, Noah Lewis, Alex Essenhigh, Heidi 

White, Logan Sinclair, Joe Stanley, Tom Bevan, Toby Whitehouse. 
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Tuesday 14th May 

Ava Garlick, Nishant Hanasoge, Isabel Andrade, Evie Brown, Noah Lewis, Alex Essenhigh, 

Scarlett Skerrett, Rob Yeo, Scarlet Mann, Stripey Hughes, Isabelle Stevens, Oliver Simmons, 

Max Denny, Esme Yorke, Oliver Vernon, Isabel Gardiner, Fifi Preston, Livvy McGrath, Lydia 

Stanley, Cathleenmae Bernabe – Harris, Sophie Jones, Hannah Kuriakose, Emily Legge, 

Phoebe Matthews.  

 

Thursday 16th May 

Ollie Simmons, Isabel Andrade, Nishant Hanasoge, Ava Garlick, Iris Pizii, Evie Brown, Grace 

Watts, Evie Dorise, Eleanor Windsor–Collins, Florence Jefferson, Kitty Rogers, Lola Vaughan, 

William Cripps, Hugo Lively, Scarlett Skerrett, Rob Yeo, Noah Lewis, Alex Essenhigh, Heidi 

White, Logan Sinclair, Joe Stanley, Tom Bevan, Toby Whitehouse, Scarlet Mann, Stripey 

Hughes, Isabelle Stevens, Max Denny, Esme Yorke, Oliver Vernon, Isabel Gardiner, Fifi 

Preston, Livvy McGrath, Lydia Stanley, Cathleenmae Bernabe–Harris, Sophie Jones, Hannah 

Kuriakose, Emily Legge, Phoebe Matthews.  

 

I will publish the schedule for the second half of term at a later date. I am very aware that 

there will be after school commitments outside school for some of your children. If it is 

possible for them to be excused from one or some of these, so that they may attend 

rehearsals, then I would be extremely grateful.  

 

Another letter outlining basic costume requests will also be coming out in the next few 

weeks. As always, your help with providing these are key to a successful production and I 

appreciate your support very much. 

  

If your child cannot attend any of the above rehearsals, then please do let me know via the 

School Office or by email h.walker@herefordcs.com 

   

I will be making arrangements with the Chorister Tutor for the choristers to attend 

rehearsals.  

 

I hope that your child has fun over the next few weeks, as we work together to get their 

final show at HCJS off to a flying start!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Walker  

Head of Drama 
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